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Hello, 

 

I believe it is wrong to tax the sale of tires and then divert the funds away from 

highways. Oregonians pay up to 9.9% for state income taxes. With the current rates 

of inflation, and eggs either not available or $12 per dozen, we cannot afford to pay 

4% taxes on tires. Enough is enough. The State of Oregon must learn to live within 

it's means, just like every Oregonian family must do. NO TAX ON TIRES!  

 

Thank you for doing the right thing.  

Sincerely, 

Carol Hoon  


